
Booster Club Meeting 
October 6, 2010 

 
Present: Michelle Weatherton, Kelly McKelvey, Kari Schroedermeir, Mary Ellen Saugstad, Mike Wiebers, 
Rob Wilson, Tom Diefendorf, Troy Doeden, Al Hoines, Stuart Carlson, Kent Anderson 
 
Minutes were reviewed and motion by Al to approve the minutes, 2nd by Michelle.  All approved.  
 
Treasurer’s report was reviewed and motion by Mike to approve the report, 2nd by Troy.  All approved. 
 
Old Business: 

 The controls for the TV in the commons area have been moved to the room by the multi-purpose 
room which will allow for easier access.  Discussion was held regarding who will maintain this and 
make sure it is used.  This still must be determined. 

 Shirts were purchased for all coaches. 
 Discussion held regarding successes during Homecoming week and things to better or different for 

next year. 
 The Booster Club will plan on having the Whopper feed every year at the Homecoming football 

game.   
 

New Business: 
 Discussion held regarding an in-house Whopper feed during basketball season. 
 Discussion regarding the Annual meeting which is scheduled for January 21, 2011.  We will 

advertise this in the paper and send out a mass email.  We will again be giving away door prizes 
and have hors devours. 

 Discussion regarding increasing Booster Club membership and ways to get additional people 
involved to fill committee positions for people whose terms are expiring.  Committees that need to 
be filled are Membership, Spirit, Business card sales, and Sports needs.   

 The board positions that need to be filled are the Secretary and Treasurer.   
 A letter will be sent to prospective people to fill positions.  We will send a form to fill in where they 

would be willing to help. 
 Discussion held regarding getting the coaches more involved with the Booster Club and attend the 

meetings. 
 People are interested in purchasing the Beresford chairs for personal use.  There is a minimum order 

of 24 chairs.  A sheet will be sent out if anyone is interested and if we get the minimum amount 
then an order will be placed. 

 Troy made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Kent.  All approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Mike Wiebers.  


